
“Target’s Response”, 17 January 2022 

We are deeply committed to sourcing responsibly and to ensuring 
supplier compliance with our Standards of Vendor Engagement. We 
have also been paying close attention to the situation in Karnataka. As 
you’re likely aware, we only have one business partner in the region. 
Our field team has been engaging with the supplier to understand the 
situation, and we are committed to verifying compliance with our wage 
policy. 
 


